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NOTICE TO MEMBERSHIP 

 

Greetings Members, 

 

   We hope that you and your families are doing well. We are writing to provide an 

update on the efforts being made for the North Jersey Water Conference; and to provide 

clarity on our plans as we look ahead to the 2020-2021 program year.  

    

   Back in April, we made the difficult decision to suspend the remainder of our 2019-

2020 schedule.  Due to the various restrictions and uncertainties surrounding COVID-

19, it became clear that we would not be able to host a kickoff event in September as 

originally planned.  In the interest of continuing our mission to educate and create 

fellowship, we are currently planning an outdoor TCH Field Training for this Fall – the 

details of which will be communicated shortly. 

 

   The Executive Board during the course of this pandemic has convened a number of 

times and was able to make the unanimous decision to make two $2,000 contributions to 

charitable organizations that directly help struggling families in the North Jersey: Table 

to Table and the United Way of Northern New Jersey’s ALICE Recovery Fund. A 

portion of the monies raised at our Flo-Classic Golf Outing went directly to these 

charities.  We thank all those who participated in past outings and we look forward to 

this year’s in June 2021. 

 

   As a reminder: all current members from 2019-2020 will automatically be renewed 

as members for 2020-2021 at the same membership level.  If you have any questions 

regarding membership status please contact us. 

 

   Last of all, we will be utilizing our text message notification system to funnel most of 

our communication to membership.  If you do not currently receive test message from 

us please email Sean at secretary@northjersewater.com to be added to the list.   

 

   Should you have any questions, ideas or suggestions please do not hesitate to reach 

out to any of the Executive Board members listed to the left. We welcome and greatly 

value everyone’s input regarding the direction of this organization.  

 

   We look forward to seeing all of you soon! 

 

   Best regards, 

 

NJWC Executive Board 
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